
 

 

  

Week 9, Term 3 2018 

 
200 Leatherback Boulevard 

Alkimos WA 6038 

Phone:  08 9561 7200 
Website:  alkimosps.wa.edu.au 

Term Dates 
 

2018 
 
 

Term 3 
16th July – 21st September 

 
Term 4 

8th October – 13th 
December 

 
 

School Development Days 
Monday 22nd October 
Friday 14th December 

A message from our Principal  
 

The students at Alkimos Beach PS have had a fantastic fortnight with lots of exciting 
events for them to enjoy. The last two weeks started with the Interschool Athletics 
Carnival, where selected students from Year 4 to 6 participated in running races and 
team games. It turned out to be a beautiful day, with the sun coming out after a bit of 
light rain. I would like to congratulate all students for being a good sport, displaying 
persistence and resilience throughout the day and cheering on our school. Well done 
to Tyleaa and Matthew who received champion girl and boy for their year level and 
Kaelah who received runner up champion girl for her year.   
 
On Wednesday, students enjoyed a free incursion with performances from the 
Constable Care team. Students in Pre-Primary to Year 2 viewed a performance about  
 Timmy, Teagan and Sarge The Dog at the park enjoying a beautiful afternoon. They 
get butterflies in their tummies as they zoom down the big slide and their hearts pound 
with excitement playing chasey. They realise that it can be pretty fun to feel a little 
scared, but not always. There’s a difference between fun-scary and bad-scary. Timmy 
and Teagan learn that there is always a safe person to talk to about the bad-scary stuff. 
This fun play helped children identify feelings, increasing emotional literacy and 
supported them in identifying safe adults to talk to. Whereas our Year 3-6 students 
viewed a performance about Jasper who is the new kid in school and is having a hard 
time fitting in – how can you help? With the overarching aim of bullying prevention this 
show helps children develop pro-social skills and supports them in creating and 
promoting a culture of respect and consideration amongst their school community.  This 
interactive performance encourages students to think about how their behaviour can 
affect other people, seeing them build confidence in social situations, making friends 
and developing resilience.  
 
Lastly, students participated in a “Footy Final’s Colours and P&C Jesters Meal Deal 
day. Thank you to all that supported this day with $315.55 being raised from the Footy 
Finals Colours and $351.50 from the Jesters Meal deal day going towards the Year 6 
graduation events later in the year.    
 
Just a reminder, next week is the last week of Term 3 with students breaking on the 
21st September and returning on Monday 8th October with school photos occurring in 
Week 1.  

 

Richard Allbury 

Associate Principal 



YEAR 6 SUSTAINABILITY TIPS 
 
In our quest to produce a sustainable environment for our school and community, the Year 6 students have researched waste wise 
and water wise tips that could have a positive impact around us and the world. 
Each fortnight there will be a new sustainability tip. See if it is something that you could introduce in your house. If we all work 
together, small changes can make a big difference.  

 

 



2018 SPORTS CARNIVAL 

 

   

   

   

   

   

 



STUDENTS NOT RETURNING IN 2019 

 

We are currently looking at student numbers for next year. If your student will not be returning to Alkimos Beach Primary 

School in 2019 please see the office to complete a notification form. Alternatively please email your notification (with all 

the following details) to alkimosbeach.ps@education.wa.edu.au. 

 

 Student’s full name 

 Year/Form 

 Last date attending 

 Name of school they will be attending in the future 

 Reason for leaving 

  

 

 

 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY IS COMING – TUESDAY 9th & WEDNESDAY 10th OCTOBER 

Our school photo day is coming! Every student has received a Kapture Photography order envelope to bring home. The 
recommended method of ordering your photos is online through Kapture’s website as your payment is secure and can be easily 
verified at any time. If you pay online, there is no need to return the order envelope to school. 

Alternatively you can pay by cash and return the provided envelope to the school on the photography day. Please note the 
photographers cannot open sealed envelopes and cannot provide change. 

SIBLING ORDERS CAN ONLY BE PLACED ONLINE:  Late requests cannot be granted. 

 You have the option to order a sibling photo package online. We suggest you place your online sibling order as soon as you 
receive your order envelope with your order instructions. Log on to kapture.com.au for your sibling photo order cut-off date and 
time. 

Late payment envelopes cannot be accepted by the school office or by Kapture. You can place an order online for class or 
individual photographs at any time for the remainder of the current school year however a $15 fee will apply if you order more than 
10 days after photography. 

Kapture offer a money back guarantee for any parent who is not fully satisfied with their photo package. Should you have any 
queries before or after photo day, please direct them to the Kapture office on 9240 1714 or email enquiries@kapture.com.au. 

All students will be photographed individually on photo day for school administration records AS WELL as included in their class 
group photo available for purchase to all families. Should there be any reason why your child should NOT be included in the photo 
shoot –please contact the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

[Type a quote from the document or the summary of an interesting 
point. You can position the text box anywhere in the document. Use the 
Drawing Tools tab to change the formatting of the pull quote text box.] 



ALKIMOS BEACH PRIMARY SCHOOL – BLUE WAVE CAFÉ 

Blue Wave Café operates from Yanchep Secondary College and is managed by Yanchep Secondary 
College P&C. The Café is staffed by a mixture of paid employees and dedicated volunteers with over 10 
years of successful school canteen experience. The Café adheres to the Department of Education’s 
Healthy Food and Drink Policy and all staff have current Working with Children Check cards.  
 
The Café prepare and sell delicious reasonably priced lunches, snacks and drinks to YSC students in their 
new professionally fitted out school Café and deliver lunches to both Yanchep Lagoon Primary School and 
Two Rocks Primary School.  
 
We are excited to be able to offer this delivery service to the Alkimos Beach Primary School 
community!  
 
From next term Blue Wave Café will operate out of the Alkimos Beach Primary School canteen for lunch 

every Wednesday with all ordering placed online through QuickCliq  - www.quickcliq.com.au. Parents 

are encouraged to register in readiness for this new service. 
 
Blue Wave Café are working with Alkimos Beach Primary School to provide a healthy and relevant menu.  
 

 

 

 



 


